Bus Trip to Green County Cheese Days

The Winnebago Sno-Gliders Snowmobile Club is
planning a bus trip to Green County Cheese Days
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All WSG members over age 21 and their friends are Q'Tradition...Out-of-this-WorId Celebration!
welcome, as well as members from other Tri-
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on Saturday, Sept. 17, in Monroe, WI.

The bus ride, which will take about an hour, will leave Winnebago at 1 p.m. Saturday, Sept 17. Feel free
to bring a small cooler. The bus is air-conditioned and has a restroom. We will be dropped off as close to
the Monroe downtown square as possible. (Wear comfortable shoes.) Everyone can roam about freely
and enjoy the festivities, and return to the bus for the return ride home at 7 p.m. Anyone not present at
7 p.m. for the return bus ride home, will have to find their own transportation home. The bus will be
stopping at a various spots on the way home! We hope to return to Winnebago sometime between 10
and 11 p.m.

Anyone who is interested in going please call Lisa Schmit @ 815-978-3929 or Rick Yates @ 815-985-
0764, so we can get a head count for this fun-filled afternoon to kick off before the snow season.
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